
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING  -  29 OCTOBER 2009 
 
 
 
PUBLIC QUESTION (ITEM 6) 
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
members of the public of a Member of the Executive, or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Judy Mark 
 
Asked of: Councillor Jean Lammiman, Portfolio Holder Community 

& Cultural Services  
 
 
 
Question 3:   
 
“I was rather alarmed to hear about the cuts in funding for Black History Month 
this year. 
 
Can you explain the thinking behind reducing the BHM budget from a spend of 
£10 000 in 2005 to £5 000 when you took control of Harrow in 2006 to nothing so 
far this year? 
  
I look forward to hearing from you on the above.” 
 

 
 


